
 

 
 
 
March 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re:  Year 5 Secondary Experience Day 
 
We are delighted to be able to invite your child to attend a Year 5 Secondary Experience Day at 
Sarum Academy on either Tuesday, 24th June 2025 or Wednesday, 25th June 2025.  The day will 
begin at 9:15am and will finish at 2:15pm.  Please ensure your child is wearing their primary school 
uniform and please arrange for them to be dropped off and collected from Sarum Academy. 
 
During the day your child will experience a range of lessons delivered by subject teachers within the 
specialist classrooms.   Your child will also have the opportunity to use the catering facilities during 
their break and lunchtime.  They will be able to purchase a hot meal at lunch time or they can bring 
a packed lunch if they would prefer.  The cost of a hot meal with a dessert is £2.35.  If your child is 
eligible for free school meals, please indicate this on the Google Form – the link is below.  Please 
also identify if your child has any allergies or dietary requirements.   
 
Throughout the day we will be taking photographs for a PowerPoint presentation which will be 
displayed at the end of the day.  If you do not wish your child to be photographed, please indicate 
this on the Google Form. 
  
Also, on Wednesday 25th June 2025 we are going to hold an Open Evening between 4.00pm – 
6.00pm. This will be an opportunity for you to meet with the Leadership Team and subject staff and 
to tour the building.  There will also be food provided during the evening from our Award Winning 
Catering Team.  We are hoping that this will be served outside, weather permitting. 
 
Could you kindly complete the Google form by clicking Year 5 experience day , no later than 
Wednesday, 19th  June  2025, to let us know if you would like your child to attend one of the 
Experience Days.  It is very quick to do, but if you have trouble completing the form, please contact 
the Admin Office on 01722 323431 and they will complete the form on your behalf.   
 
We are very much looking forward to meeting you and your child and if you have any questions 
regarding the Year 5 Experience Day, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Z Russell    
Admissions and Transition Lead 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXM25A0NleMHfo3YkHdgXxIYcSf19p4U-PEumY-o_hMdi4MA/viewform?usp=header

